
Happy Summer
Check Parent 
Portal for Registration in 

July

ENJOY YOUR SUMMER BREAK!

SUMMER SCHOOL ENDS JULY 2, 2021.

Check Aeries Parent Portal for Registration in July

Looking forward to seeing our CDA students IN PERSON this 
August!

WE RISE to NEW HEIGHTS!    

https://sites.google.com/cvusd.us/hawk-happenings/home
https://sites.google.com/cvusd.us/hawk-happenings/cda-asb

